
 
 

Treasurer’s Report 2024 Season 

 

The League’s accounts are currently being audited and will be available for inspection in 
due course. In the meantime, the key points are as follows. 

We have had a busy season with £78,000 worth of cricket balls to order and disperse 
amongst clubs and collect the payment. 

All payments were received by the date of the captains’ meeting, which we really 
appreciate. 

Thanks to Ian Murdoch for organising all the invoices, which include the membership 
fee and any in season registrations and fines. 

As it was the 50th anniversary, it was decided to supply Clubs with anniversary stumps. 

These were at a cost of £6005.90. 

New trophies were purchased for the extra cups and together with medals, engraving 
etc the cost was £6275.59. 

The rep games against TVL were successful and each player was given a shirt and 
together with ground hire/refreshments the games came to £2061.35. 

The membership fee has remained at £25 for many years but we will be increasing this 
to £30 per league team for 2025. 

 

Lesley Pykett 
Honorary Treasurer 
Cherwell Cricket League 


